
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that there will be a temporary 

traffic disruption along the Beetham Overpass West Bound Lane, in the vicinity of National 

Petroleum House. This has become necessary to facilitate continued maintenance works along the 

overpass. This project is expected to be done according to the following schedule: 

 

 Wednesday 15th – Thursday 16th March, 2023 from 6:00 pm – 4:00 am. 

The public is advised to be mindful of the following: 

 Traffic flow will be diverted from two lanes to one lane in the vicinity of the work zone. 

 Members of the public are kindly asked to follow all instructions from Police Officers  

on-site to facilitate a safe and orderly flow of traffic. 

 Be aware of heavy equipment entering and exiting the work zone. 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for 

its cooperation. For further information, please visit the Ministry’s website www.mowt.gov.tt or call 

the Highways Division at 652-4671. 
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